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Popcorn for the People! 
Popcorn for the People is a nonprofit established to create meaningful employment for those with 
Autism and other disabilities.  They aim to combat the current unemployment rate of 80% in the autism 
community. It all started with Samuel Bier who has autism. Samuel was looking for employment and the 
opportunity to take over a popcorn store became available. Samuel and others began experimenting 
with different flavors of popcorn.  Before long, Popcorn for the People had an overwhelming response. 
It is now available online at www.popcornforthepeople.com   100% of the profits go to employ adults 
with autism.   
 

Universal’s website has been updated. It has improved functionality, a fresh look, and is more 
streamlined. You can also share content that you would like to see on Universal’s website or Facebook 
by submitting stories to social@umhs.net.  We will ensure that all stories meet HIPAA compliance 
expectations prior to posting.  
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